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Jordan – AIM-120C-7 AMRAAM Missiles 
 
WASHINGTON, Aug. 3, 2009 – Today the Defense Security Cooperation Agency notified Congress of a 
possible foreign military sale to the Government of Jordan of 85 AIM-120C-7 Advanced Medium Range 
Air-to-Air Missiles (AMRAAM) and associated equipment, parts and logistical support at an estimated 
cost of $131 million. 

The Government of Jordan has requested a possible sale of 85 AIM-120C-7 Advanced Medium Range 
Air-to-Air Missiles (AMRAAM), 6 120C Captive Air Training Missiles, missile containers, spare and 
repair parts, support and test equipment, publications and technical documentation, personnel training and 
training equipment, U.S. Government and contractor engineering, technical and logistics support services, 
and other related elements of logistical and program support. The estimated cost is $131 million. 

The proposed sale will enhance the foreign policy and national security objectives of the United States by 
improving the security of a key regional partner who has proven to be a vital force for political stability 
and peace in the Middle East.   
 
The proposed sale will improve Jordan’s capability to meet current and future threats of enemy air-to-air 
weapons.  Jordan will use the enhanced capability as a deterrent to regional threats and to strengthen its 
homeland defense.  Jordan will have no difficulty absorbing these additional missiles.   
 
The proposed sale of this equipment and support will not alter the basic military balance in the region. 
 
The prime contractor will be the Raytheon Corporation of Tucson, Arizona.  There are no known offset 
agreements proposed in connection with this potential sale. 
 
Implementation of this proposed sale will require bi-annual trips to Jordan involving up to six U.S. 
Government and four contractor representatives for one-week intervals for program management reviews. 
 
There will be no adverse impact on U.S. defense readiness as a result of this proposed sale. 
 
This notice of a potential sale is required by law.  It does not mean that the sale has been concluded. 
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